Notice of Meeting
of the
Nordonia Hills City School District Board of Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a special meeting of the Board
of Education of the Nordonia Hills City School District, Summit County, Ohio, on the 21st
day of June, 2022 at 5:30 P.M., in the Central Office Conference Room at the Nordonia Hills
Board of Education Office, 9370 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio 44067 for the purposes of
a work session to discuss technology department recommendations and guidelines for
administrator benefits and an executive session for the purpose of details relative to
security arrangements and emergency response protocols for a public body or a public
office, if disclosure of the matters discussed could reasonably be expected to jeopardize the

security of the public body or public office.

A regular meeting of the Board of Education will follow at 7:00 P.M,, in the Cafeteria

at Northfield Elementary School, 9734 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio.
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Matthew A. Brown, Treasurer/CFO




